
Interstate Physician Assistant Licensure Compact Bill Introduced

5/31/2024

Assembly Bill 4328, introduced in the New Jersey Assembly on May 10, 2024, would enter New Jersey into the Interstate
Physician Assistant Licensure Compact, which would allow physician assistants whose primary state of residence is New Jersey to
apply for a multistate license and provide medical services as a physician assistant in states participating in the Compact. As of
April 2024, Washington, Utah, Nebraska, Wisconsin, Virginia, West Virginia and Delaware have elected to participate in the
Physician Assistant Licensure Compact.
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